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Athens, the 6th of September 2013 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate of Central 

Macedonia proceeded to sampling of tuna in can under the frame of the National Control 

Program “Official control of microbiological safety criteria of foodstuffs of plant and animal 

origin – Determination of histamine in fishery products”. An excess of the maximum 

permitted histamine levels occurred in the sample in collaboration with the B’ Chemical 

Service in Thessaloniki of the General Chemical State Laboratory.   

More specifically, the non safe implicated product is “cavos tuna in oil” (in Greek: “cavos 

τόνος σε λάδι”), with code T78E2COYN 35GEA, production date 10-5-2013 and best before 

date 10-5-2018, which is distributed by the company “D. & N. MARGARITIS S.A.” (in Greek: 

“Δ. & Ν. ΜΑΡΓΑΡΙΤΗΣ Α.Ε.”) situated in Sindos.  

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the total of the product by the company.  

Relevant controls are already in progress by EFET.  

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo is depicted 

below) are asked not to consume it. 
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